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Events 
UNB Libraries will host a New Brunswick Bibliography Symposium at the University of New 
Brunswick, Fredericton Campus, on Thursday, March 22, 2018. The symposium will bring 

together scholars, librarians, archivists, and other interested persons who are either active in 
the field already, or interested in undertaking bibliographic research that can contribute to 

building the New Brunswick record.  
  

The keynote address at this event will be given by Peter McNally, Professor Emeritus, McGill 

University, and 2011 recipient of the Bibliographical Society of Canada’s prestigious Tremaine 
Medal. Prof. McNally’s address is tentatively titled, “New Brunswick’s Contribution to the World 

of Knowledge: Collecting and Organizing the Published Record”. The full-day symposium will 
offer a varied program of speakers on current and prospective research in New Brunswick 

bibliography. 
 

 

Staffing 
Alex Goudreau has joined the UNB Libraries’ team as the new Liaison Librarian for Sciences and 

Health Sciences on the Saint John campus. Alex was most recently the Health Sciences Librarian 
for the Horizon Health Network at the Saint John Regional Hospital, a position she held for five 

years. Prior to working as Health Sciences Librarian, Alex spent three years working in the public 
library system, including over a year as Acting Library Director of the West Branch of the Saint 

John Free Public Library and over a year as Assistant Library Director of the Kennebecasis Public 
Library.  Alex holds a Master of Library and Information Science degree from University of 
Western Ontario and an MA and BA with first class honours from UNB.   
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